
 
EXHIBIT 1 

 
Request for Silent Special Temporary Authority 

TV Translator Station W25FI-D, Maplewood, OH (Facility ID 25069) 
 

Greater Dayton Public Television, Inc. (“GDPTV”), licensee of TV translator station 
W25FI-D, Maplewood, Ohio, respectfully requests Silent Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) 
to maintain the station’s existing temporary silent status for more than thirty (30) days.   

GDPTV previously notified the FCC of W25FI-D’s silent status on December 22, 2021 
in FCC File No. 0000177643.  As indicated in that filing, GDPTV was forced to temporarily 
suspend operation of the translator station on December 16, 2021 due to equipment problems, 
and had sent the translator equipment to the manufacturer for repairs.  Based on communications 
with the manufacturer, GDPTV does not expect to receive the repaired equipment within the 
next week, such that the translator’s off-air status will need to extend beyond the 30-day mark.  
A grant of Silent STA therefore will serve the public interest by authorizing the translator’s 
continuing silent status until the equipment problems can be resolved. 

GDPTV operates this translator station a noncommercial educational basis to rebroadcast 
its co-owned full service noncommercial educational broadcast station WPTD(TV), Dayton, 
Ohio.  GDPTV is therefore exempt from FCC filing fee requirements pursuant to Section 1.1116 
of the FCC’s rules, and is exempt from FCC regulatory fees pursuant to Section 1.1162 of the 
FCC’s rules. 

 

 
 


